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The Hon Chris Minns MP
Premier of New South Wales w 

NSW 
GOVERNMENT

Mr Alex Greenwich MP
Chair, Standing Committee on Parliamentary
Privilege and Ethics
Legislative Assembly
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

ethics.committee@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Ref: A6307519

Ms Helen Minnican
Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Legislative Assembly
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Re: Report 3/58 of the Legislative Assembly Parliamentary Privilege and Ethics Committee entitled 
Draft Constitution (Disclosures by Members) Regulation 2024 (August 2024)

Dear Mr Greenwich and Ms Minnican,

I refer to report 3/58 of the Legislative Assembly Parliamentary Privilege and Ethics Committee 
(Committee) entitled Draft Constitution (Disclosures by Members) Regulation 2024 (August 2024).

I am writing to advise that the Government is not in a position to report to the House as to what 
action the Government proposes to take in relation to each recommendation of the Committee's 
report by 15 February 2025.

A Government response to the recommendations of the Committee will be provided in the coming 
weeks.

Please contact Ms Kate Boyd PSM, Secretary, The Cabinet Office on  or by email to 
 should you wish to discuss this matter further.

52 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 5341 Sydney NSW 2001

02 7225 6000
nsw.gov.au/premier 1

OFFICIAL

mailto:ethics.committee@parliament.nsw.gov.au
nsw.gov.au/premier



